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December 14,2020

Dear

Martin Bangiev

We are pleased to inform you that you have successfully completed MIT Professional
Education's online program Leadership & Innovation held September 22, 2020 -
November 17, 2020.

By this letter, we award you 6.8 MIT CEUs (continuing education units). Your CEUs are
now on record at MIT Professional Education. Please save and document this email for
your records.

Congratulations!

Sincerely,

Bhaghor ot

Bhaskar Pant
Executive Director, MIT Professional Education
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